
Safe Firearm 
Storage Can 
Save Lives

Help us spread the word.

Firearms are the leading cause of injury-related death for children and 
youth in North Carolina.

The NC S.A.F.E. campaign, a new initiative of the North Carolina 
Department of Public Safety, was designed to raise awareness about 
safe firearm storage and provide useful resources.

Help us spread the word about the urgent need to 
secure all firearms effectively. Here are a few ways 
you can help:

•	Raise Awareness.� Post our parent flyer in your waiting or exam 
rooms, or hand it out at the end of each appointment. Scan the 
QR code to the right to easily download and print the flyer.

•	Ask Questions. �Incorporate questions about safe firearm storage 
into your appointment questionnaires. In a home environment or 
safety section, you could ask questions like “If you have a firearm 
in the home, is it stored securely?” or “Do you have any concerns 
about your child gaining access to an unlocked firearm?”

NC S.A.F.E. 
Parent Flyer

Spread the Word. 

Find us on Facebook, Instagram, and Twitter, 
and share our posts on social media.

@NC_SAFE @NC_SAFE @NorthCarolinaSAFE

To find more resources, scan the 
QR code or visit  

ncsafe.org/resources

https://www.ncsafe.org/assets/visuals/placeholders/downloadable-materials/nc-safe-parent-flyer.pdf
https://www.instagram.com/nc_safe/
https://twitter.com/nc_safe
https://www.facebook.com/NorthCarolinaSAFE
http://ncsafe.org/resources

